
6. Visit FarmED for free and see some exciting farming 

initiatives for yourself 
 

You can visit FarmED at 10 am on Thursday 14 March, 2024.  There is usually a charge of £35  for 

this, but it’s free for us on this occasion.    

 

 
Learning about sustainable farming at FarmED 

 
The aims of FarmED are to “inspire, educate and connect people to build sustainable farming and 
food systems that nourish and regenerate the planet”.   
About your visit, FarmED write “Explore Honeydale Farm on an inspiring and informative guided 
farm walk led by a member of the FarmED team. 
 
Enjoy the fresh air and beautiful landscape as you visit the meadows, heritage orchard, kitchen 
garden, natural flood management and other areas. You will hear about all that’s been going on at 
the farm and plans for the future. 
 
There’ll be plenty of opportunities to ask questions and find out about everything from regenerative 
agriculture and sustainable food to micro dairies and growing heritage wheat for artisan bread 
making.” 
 

Contact Pat Ward on 01993 830028  or Elaine Brittan on ebspamfree@gmail.com if you would like to 

book a place – numbers are limited! 

An interesting and informative visit is guaranteed! 
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